
From: Joseph Kwasnik <jkwasnik25@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 11:52 AM 
To: Donna Reardon <bugs42953@aol.com> 
Cc: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: DE 20-092 remember the communities that have voted to transition to clean energy to help 
the ECONOMY and ENVIRONMENT. 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Donna 

Very nicely said...thank you for taking the time to write this and forward to the PUC...let’s hope 

the PUC staff “see the light”! 

Regards 

Joe 

 

On Tue, Dec 22, 2020 at 10:53 AM Donna Reardon <bugs42953@aol.com> wrote: 

Dear PUC Commissioners, 

 
I'm writing again to request that you approve the 2021-2023 energy 

efficiency plan as updated by the settlement agreement signed by the 
Consumer Advocate, the Conservation Law Foundation, Clean Energy New 

Hampshire, and all four of our electric and natural gas utilities. 
 

In 2019 the City Council of In 2019 the City Council of Keene, New 
Hampshire voted to establish a goal of transitioning the city to 100 percent 
clean and renewable energy. Keene joined the communities of Concord, 
Cornish, Hanover, and Plainfield to become the fifth city in the state and 
the 104th in the country to pass similar resolutions. The resolution adopted a 
goal of using 100% renewable energy for electricity by 2030 and for all 
sectors including heat and transportation by 2050. 
 

I attended (remotely) the hearing on December 21st and am very 
disappointed in the PUC Staff position and testimony.  I was alarmed to 

learn that NH might be left with no SBC funding nor coordinated plan for 
energy efficiency if the three year plan is rejected.  

 
The majority of the residents of NH SUPPORT Clean Energy. Even the 

Governor supports this. 

 
Do you want your legacy to be of hope for the people of NH or obstruction? 

This plan helps the economy and the environment of NH. 
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The pandemic is causing financial strain for consumers, and clean energy is 
a path to many new, good LOCAL jobs and businesses, and will save 

money for consumers. Look at the data.  
 

I plan to listen into the closing arguments today at 1 PM.  
 

Thank you for accepting my comment on the docket.  I hope you will 
approve the settlement agreement by December 28th at the latest. 

 
Sincerely, 

Donna L. Reardon  
John Reardon 

37 Curtisville Rd 
Concord NH 03301 
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